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§605.  Improper gifts to public servants
1.   A person is guilty of improper gifts to public servants if:
A.  Being a public servant that person solicits, accepts or agrees to accept any pecuniary benefit 
from a person if the public servant knows or reasonably should know that the purpose of the donor 
in making the gift is to influence the public servant in the performance of the public servant's 
official duties or vote, or is intended as a reward for action on the part of the public servant; or  [PL 
1999, c. 149, §1 (AMD).]
B.  He knowingly gives, offers, or promises any pecuniary benefit prohibited by paragraph A.  [PL 
1975, c. 499, §1 (NEW).]

[PL 1999, c. 149, §1 (AMD).]
2.   Improper gifts to public servants is a Class E crime.

[PL 1975, c. 499, §1 (NEW).]
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